
Dear Children and parents, 

 

Let’s have some fun away from the laptop! Each week I will set a weekly fun task for you to 

do at some point during the week. You can take photos or share your creations on your class 

zooms so that we can all enjoy what you make. The activities are for the whole school to join 

in with so do your best and be as creative as you possibly can! 

 

To coincide with the ‘Big Garden Birdwatch’ which encourage you to look out for different 

birds entering your garden and outside space between the 29th-31st January, lets make some 

bird feeder to encourage a few more of our feathered friends to visit. 

 

You will need either an empty milk carton or a washed out tin can. 

For younger children some adult help may be required to cut out a space in the plastic milk 

carton for the birds to get in to eat. Decorate your feeders with anything you have at home: 

stickers, pictures or just felt tip pens birds are not fussy! Attach a piece of string or wool to 

hang up your feeder as seen in the photos. 

You don't need to buy special food for the birds, old crusts, bacon rind and other left over bits 

from your plate will be welcomed by a hungry bird!  

 



 


